
schools and 300 young 

people. Amber Householder, 

Emily Keith, Victoria Clark, 

Kayleigh Blaschke, Garrison 

Burch, Anthony Caranna, 

Caden Ayers, Christine 

Goddard, and Seth McKenzie. 

6th grade girls and boys and 

7th grade girls are reading 

Catching Fire.  They are 

planning a trip to see the 

movie on Dec 7th at Denton 

Movie Tavern.  The 7th and 

8th grade boys are reading 

Ender’s Game and will be 

planning a trip to see the 

movie soon.  The 8th grade 

girls are reading The Book 

Thief and are also planning a 

trip to see the new movie 

soon. 

8th Grade Science 

Mrs. Howard’s science class 

is learning the differences 

between speed, velocity, and 

acceleration.  They are doing 

a Motion Lab with an Inclined 

Plane (ramp) and photo gate 

time to determine speed of a 

toy car. 

Mrs. Philipp and Mrs. 

Schuessler’s ELAR classes are 

in the final stages of writing 

their Ancient Egyptian 

Research Paper.  Mrs. 

Beauchamp has also shared 

with them lessons on 

Medieval Times Time Capsule 

where they explored the 

internet researching facts 

about the Medieval Time 

Period.  They are looking 

forward to their field trip to 

Medieval Times on 

Wednesday November 20th. 

Band 

AMS hosted regional tryouts 

on Tuesday the 12th.  The 

following students were 

selected as the top 

performers out of 13 

Red Ribbon Week was a 

success!  The students enjoyed 

daily themes such as, “My 

Future is Too Bright to Do 

Drugs” , “Happy, Happy, Happy 

to be Drug Free”, and wore 

college t-shirts.  There were 

daily prize drawings to 

encourage students to 

participate.  Chief Massengale  

talked to the 8th graders 

about making good choices 

when it comes to alcohol, 

smoking and drugs. 

Pep Rally 

This month’s pep rally was 

full of laughter and fun.  

Everyone got involved.  

Teachers and students. 
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